
No: 211211 

元朗東莞同鄉會王少強夫人幼稚園 
親子說故事 

各位家長： 

本校為鼓勵家長能多與子女共同閱讀，分享閱讀的樂趣，

鼓勵家長每月可在學校或圖書館借閱圖書，然後完成閱讀圖

書報告；現更設立家長在家錄影說故事短片，請將錄影光碟

或記憶棒於 2022 年 1 月 7 日前交回本校，以播放給學生欣

賞，凡交回短片學生，均獲紀念品乙份，更設有特別獎數份。 

 

校長  鄭家鳳  啟 

二零二一年十二月十四日 

家長閱後簽署：______________ 
 

YUEN LONG TUNG KOON DISTRICT ASSOCIATION 

MRS.WONG SIU KEUNG KINDERGARTEN 
 

No: 211211 
14th December, 2021 

 

Dear Parents,  

The parent-child storytelling 

 

To facilitate parents to read more books with children and share the fun of reading, parents are 

encouraged to borrow story books from library or school each month and finish the book report.  

We also welcome parents to record their videos of storytelling at home and submit to school through 

DVD or USB before 7th January, 2022. The video will be played to children at school. Each student 

who submits the video, will receive a souvenir and some special presents for good video recording.  

 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 Cheng Ka Fung 
 
Principal 
 

I have read and understood this circular.  
 

                                                                                       
Signed by Parent : ________________ 

 

                        Date : __________________________ 

 


